Consultation 
Great Wilbraham Primary School 

Foundation Stage Unit

As you are aware we have been looking at different options regarding provision of pre-school places. The Governors met last week and voted unanimously to investigate the possibility of opening a Foundation Stage Unit at the school. This would mean taking some pre-school aged children into school in a class alongside our Reception pupils. 

There are many benefits to the school following this course of action, including the fact that we could then re-introduce a four class structure, as follows:

Class 1 

Foundation Stage Unit (3 year olds plus Reception)
Early Years Curriculum

Class 2

Squirrel Class - Years 1 and 2



Key Stage 1 Curriculum

Class 3

Hedgehog Class - Years 3 and 4



Key Stage 2 Curriculum

Class 4

Badger Class - Years 5 and 6



Key Stage 2 Curriculum

This would mean that each age group is accessing the correct curriculum with no cross over of Key Stage and also no split year groups.

The Pre-school places would be available for the maximum of 15 funded early learning hours per week (8.50 – 11.50am daily). This would enable the Reception pupils to work as a smaller group every afternoon. 

We would like to hear your views on the proposal and would therefore be grateful if you could complete this questionnaire and return it to Mrs Kim Crisp in the School Office by Friday 4th April 2014.  

	Do you agree in principle with the proposal to open a Foundation Stage Unit
	Yes / No

	Please enter any comments:



	
	Yes
	No

	Current childcare arrangements
	Do you have pre-school children in your household?  


	
	

	
	If yes what ages are they?


	
	Do you use childcare for these children at the moment?


	
	

	
	If yes, who provides this care:  please tick all that apply       
        Childminder          Nursery           Friends/Family               other

	
	If no, is this because:

            No need for childcare                   Use family/friends

            Too expensive                              Unsuccessful in finding childcare

	Pre school age Places


	Would you be interested in a pre school age place for your child in the Foundation Stage Unit in September 2014?
	Yes
	No

	
	
	
	

	
	Will you need a pre school age place for your child in the future?
 If yes, please state the month and year they will be 3 years old
	
	

	
	
	

	
	How many days a week do you think you would want a place for?      

          1                   2                 3                4              5  


	
	If possible please tell us which days you would ideally like a place for?


Monday          Tuesday           Wednesday           Thursday          Friday 

	Free Nursery Entitlement
	Children aged 3 and over are entitled to free early years funding for up to 15 hours per week. The school would expect you like to use your free early years funding to pay for your sessions in the Foundation Stage Unit.



Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire.  
If you would like us to get in touch with you regarding any future developments with the FSU, please give your contact details below:
Name _____________________________________
Telephone Number __________________________

Email address ________________________________________________________

Address _____________________________________________________________
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